
https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch 

Sunday 26th March 2023 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick - live streamed 
5:30pm Alpha or  
6:30pm Prayer   

Sunday 2nd April 2023 

10:30am Tearfund Sunday - live streamed 
6:30pm Palm Sunday reflection 

asked to view the halls with Sue and Reuben after this 
morning’s service. 

ALPHA: Continuing tonight at 5:30pm in Mosaic.   

MIDWEEK MEETING: Wednesday 29th March at 
7:30pm in the Burney Room. All welcome. 

Choir + will  take place on Thursday 30th March, 
2023 at 2:30pm finishing with tea/coffee biscuits 
around 3:30pm. If you enjoy singing familiar psalms, 
paraphrases and hymns you will be made most 
welcome.  

TEARFUND: Please note that there will NOT be a 
Tearfund lunch after next weeks service. 

ASBESTOS UPDATE: The asbestos ceiling tiles removal 
from the McKinley and Minor halls and switch rom is 
now completed. All work was done under License - and 
approved on their visit by the Health and Safety 
Executive.  
As a final procedure, a legally required Four-Stage air 

Friday 7th April, 7:30pm - Good Friday Communion Service 
Sunday 9th April, 6:15am - Easter Dawn Service, Zoo Car Park 
Sunday 9th April, 10:30am - Easter Service 

KIRK SESSION: Those elders who receive hard copies of 
minutes are asked to collect them from the Minister’s 
Room. 

KIRK SESSION AND COMMITTEE members only are 

26th March 2023 
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 Worship Services 

Organisation Notices 

Church Notices  

Leadership Notices 

Dates for Your Diary 

Discipleship Notices 

If you are visiting here this morning:  

• We hope that you feel welcome. Please stay after the 

service for a cup of tea or coffee and introduce 

yourself. 

• Primary school aged children can join our GLOW Club; 

watch for children leaving during the service.  

• If your child is staying during the sermon there are 

some toys available in the entrance area under the 

stairs. Please feel free to get them before or during the 

service. 

• If your child needs a break during the service feel free 

to leave and go to the entrance area, you will still be 

able to hear  the service. 



During Lent, please join in praying for all of the 
schools in the E3 North Belfast and Newtownabbey 
District.  
‘Let us have confidence, then, and approach God’s 
throne, where there is grace. There we will receive 
mercy and find grace to help us just when we need it.’ 
Hebrews 4 v 16 
 

Pray for P7 pupils who will be preparing to start a new 
school in September. 

quality test was carried out in all work areas, and 
certified confirmation given that the halls are 
completely asbestos free.   
Whilst the McKinley hall may be useable fairly soon, 
the Minor hall will remain out of action. It is intended 
that the Dunlop hall will be useable once again by next 
weekend.  
Thanks to everyone for patience during this essential 
work and on-going restrictions. 

SAFETY NOTICE: Because of the on-going road works 
affecting our entrance area, it has been decided to 
keep the gate closed and restrict parking to church 
business only, until the road works move further along. 

GPC PRAYER: Join us on Sunday mornings 
between 10:00 and 10:20am (in the office) and 
Sunday evenings between 6:30 and 7:30pm (in 
the Burney Room) to pray. Whether you can 
come along for the whole time or drop in and 
pray for part of the time, you will be very 
welcome as we seek God ‘for such a time as 
this’. 

Worship: Ask that God would help us find fresh hope 
and joy in him as we worship in the run up to another 
Easter time. 

Pray for Keith Preston as he oversees the work at the 
International Meeting Point locations in North and 
South Belfast, that the Lord will give him wisdom and 
discernment as he carries out his role. 

Give thanks that PCI chaplaincy lunches at Ulster 
University are well attended and for the privilege of 
being amongst students. Pray for those struggling 
financially, emotionally and spiritually. Pray for wisdom 
and provision to address all the requests for assistance. 

Give thanks for the many Christian people who are 
involved in sport at all levels as athletes, team 
members, coaches, referees, support staff, or 
facilitating children’s and youth teams. Pray that those 
involved would have opportunities to share the gospel 
in both word and deed. 

 

Keep in touch with us by visiting our website: 

www.glengormley.org 

Or our Facebook page 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church 

We also have a WhatsApp group for church members 

to keep in touch with each other. Email 

office@glengormley.org for details 

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS:  Any announcements need to be with 
the office by 12 noon on Thursdays  Email office@glengormley.org 

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please notify the 
office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

Prayer  

MINISTER:  Rev Reuben McCormick Tel: 07548605525   
Email: reuben@glengormley.org  

 

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore  
Tel: 07962162114  

 

CHURCH VISITOR:  Mr Jim Lyttle Tel: 028 9086 4158 

Monday  Our Lady of Lourdes Park Lodge Primary 
School 
Our Lady’s Primary School 

Tuesday Rathcoole Primary School 
Rosstulla School 

Wednesday Scared Heart Primary School 
Seaview Primary School 

Thursday Springfield Primary School 
Springhill Primary School 

Friday St Bernard’s Primary School 
St Clare’s Primary School 
St James’ Primary School 


